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Request: 
 

I wish to request, under the Freedom of Information Act, that you supply me with: 

The number of electric charging points for electric vehicles installed by the council 
in 2016 

None 

The number of electric charging points for electric vehicles installed by the council 
in 2017 

None 

The number of electric charging points for electric vehicles installed by the council 
in 2018 

None 

The number of electric charging points for electric vehicles installed by the council 
in 2019 

None, although two Rapid Charging units were installed in one of the Council's managed 
public car parks - Beaconsfield Car Park, Tynemouth by a third party. These have been 
externally funded through monies that the North East Combined Authority secured from 
The Office for Low Emission Vehicles and the European Regional Development Fund 
(ERDF). These two new units will be managed by the third party as part of the funding 
obligations. 

 


